
 
 

The Cannery is pleased to announce that on Friday, 
September 3rd at 6:00pm on Main Street at the 
intersection of Willson and Main Street, we will be 
throwing a Pep Rally in Downtown Bozeman to show our 
Bobcat Spirit and help the football team get pumped up for 
the BIG Opening Game v. Fort Lewis! 
  
Head Downtown to support your home team while the MSU football coaches, players, 
spirit squad, drum line and alumni will be talking and cheering about this year's 
schedule and helping to get the community excited.  There will be free hot dogs and 
drinks provided.  There will also be live music, free Bobcat gear thrown into the crowd 
and photo opportunities with the MSU mascot Champ!  So, come downtown to the 
Opening Game Pep Rally and show your Bobcat spirit!  Go Cats!!! 
  
The event is FREE and open to the public and will go on snow or shine! 
  
For more information contact Bob Fletcher at the Cannery at 586-0270. 


